TOYOTATOYOTA MOTOR NORTH AMERICA, INC.

Frest 1/1/26

WASHINGTON OFFICE
601 THIRTEENTH STREET, NW, SUITE 910 SOUTH, WASHINGTON, DC 20005

TEL: (202) 775-1700 FAX: (202) 463-8513

August 16, 2006

Mr. Jeffrey Quandt Chief – Vehicle Controls Division Office of Defects Investigation National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 400 Seventh St., SW Washington, DC 20590

Re: NVS-213car; PE06-010

Dear Mr. Quandt:

This letter is being sent in response to your March 9, 2006 letter regarding PE06-010. Some of the fields included in the electronic consumer complaint data were truncated. Enclosed you will find an updated file on CD-ROM with the complete consumer complaint data.

Should you have any questions about this response, please contact Mr. Chris Santucci at (202) 775-1707.

Sincerely,

Chris Tinto

Vice President

TOYOTA MOTOR NORTH AMERICA, INC.

CT:cs Enclosure